
To:  Connector staff and members of the public 

 

From:  Jamie Katz 

 

Re:  Administrative Bulletin 02-07 

 

Date:  June 29, 2007 

 

 The Connector is formally adopting today Administrative Bulletin 02-07, which 

sets out certain rules and procedures for our Section 125 program.  A copy of the final 

version of the Administrative Bulletin is attached.  The provisions of the Administrative 

Bulletin go into effect immediately.  If you have any questions about the Administrative 

Bulletin, please feel free to contact Rick Szczebak or me. 


